Most Urgent

No. EDN-HE(ZI)A(3)O6/2020 V-Vol- I
Directorate of Higher Education
Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-1

Tel. 0177-2653120 Extn. 234 e-mail: dhe-sml-hp@gov.in
Fax: 2812882

: - Dated: - Shimla-171001 the
To ~
1 All the Deputy Directors of Higher Educatibfs
in Himachal Pradesh. ‘
2 All the Principals/ Headmasters el QD R RS
Govt. Sr. Sec./ High Schools
in Himachal Pradesh.
Subject: Regarding extension of date of Admission upto 12" Classes.

In continuation to this Directorate letter of even number dated 25/06/2021
and 10-08-2021 on the subject cited above.
. In this context, the date of admission upto class 12" in the Government
Schools i1s hereby extended upto 18-09-2021, for the students who could not get admission in the
Government schools tiii date, after observing all the codal formalities.

You are therefore, directed to take further necessary action in the matter

@Lt?"—:"’—‘/ |
(Dr. Amarjeet K Sharma),
Director of Higher Education
Himachal Pradesh.

fndst, No. Even Dated Shimla-1 the September, 2021

Copy for information and further necessary action is forwarded to:-

1. The Secretary (Education) to the Government of Himachal Pradesh Shimla-2, for
information please.

2. Technical Officer, IT Cell, with the directions to upload this letter on the

Departmental website
3. Guard File. r (_\ !
Director of Higher Education
Himachal Pradesh Shimla-1.



